
Hi to all Aire Valley Members 

I’m Ursula, your Ladies of Harley Rep 

I have now been representing the Aire Valley ladies for a few years 

now, since  taking over from the lovely Wendy Day. She did such a 

fantastic job.  

I would love to hear from all of you Ladies of Harley with any ideas 

for some fun nights out or daytrips, whether they are girls only, 

family days or couples outings and where possible raising money for 

our selected charities. In the meantime, there will be lots to join in 

with, so keep a look out for events being posted online. 

Keep having fun and ride safe. 

Ursula 

 

 


